
 

 

 

Longford County Council 

SITE NOTICE 

 

 

Notice of Proposed Development at MacEoin Park, Longford 

The proposed works will consist of:  
 

• Construction of an U12s football pitch, handball wall, a footpath around the football pitch and steps and 

ramp up to football pitch and footpath.   

• Resurfacing of the hard standing area.   

• Installation of equipment of older adults, playground equipment and benches. 

• Marking of children’s play area.  

 

Plans and details of the proposed development will be available for inspection at Áras an Chontae, Longford County 

Council, Great Water Street, Longford from 9am-1pm and 2pm-5pm, Monday to Friday, (excluding bank holidays) 

from Friday, 19 July 2024 to Monday, 19 August 2024 inclusive. 

Plans and details are also available online at Longfordcoco.ie 

Submissions and observations on the proposed developments dealing with the proper planning and sustainable 

development in the area may be made in writing to Longford County Council headed 

‘MacEoin Park, Longford’ 

and addressed to Planning Section, Longford County Council, Áras an Chontae, Great Water Street, Longford to 

arrive by 

Monday, 2 September 2024 

These works and this notice are in line with the Planning and Development Acts 2000-2010 and Planning and 

Development Regulations 2001-2010. 

 

Michael Nevin, 

Director of Services          17 July 2024 

Longford County Council 


